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New this year: A Family 
Playlist 
A family playlist is simply a list 
of links to use for activities, 
readings, videos and stories. 
On the playlist you can also 
find a brief explanation of the 
focus scripture for the week 
and a prayer. Everyone is 
encouraged to make use of this 
resource at home. A new 
playlist is posted on the 
website weekly. 

By Joni Smith 

Christian Education 

 

Intergenerational Worship continues at St. Andrew’s. While we are in a time of change and 
finding our new normal we are developing intergenerational worship services so that the 
entire family is included in worship. 

Instead of a Children’s Message we have moved to Family Time. On occasion when we 
don’t have children worshipping with us in person there is a lesson for the entire St. 
Andrew’s family. 

While some parents may worry about how much noise their children might make 
or how much they might move around, so far the children who have joined us 
have enjoyed being with everyone and have fun seeing what is in their pew 
package each week. 

During Family Time, there are instructions for the children; e.g.: listen to the 
message and pick out the “really different name” of the person Scott is telling us 
about; make a picture, using the supplies in the pew package of the story they 
heard this morning during the bible reading and Family Time. There is always a 
snack in the Pew Package, too. 

Any noises are welcome by everyone in the sanctuary. We have been missing our children and young people. If 
children have a need to move, they are always welcome to come to the back where Joni sits and talk about what 
they made or just to move and stretch out. 

The main point is that our children and youth are very much welcome to join us, just the way they are! Please 
help our families out as they start bringing their children back, start a conversation with them, ask them what 
they did this week, ask them what the best part of their week was or if they have anything special planned for the 
week ahead. You might be surprised at how willingly the children respond to you! 

Faith @ Home: we will continue to make 
use of our Faith @ Home boxes this year. 
The first delivery will happen just before 
the beginning of Advent. Included this 
time will be a “Faithful Families @ Home” 
package. This year we will be 
concentrating on the importance of 
learning to pray. This package will include 
Prayer Pockets for each youth and child. 
The pockets were each lovingly made by 
members of St. Andrew’s for our children 
and young people. There will also be ideas 
about creating a sacred space at home 
and ideas for gathering together to pray 
and talk each week of Advent. Psst: it 
involves dessert!! 



 

By: Joni Smith 

Outreach at St. Andrew’s 

 

Hope Clothing has exciting news to 
share with you! Starting on 
Saturday, January 7, 2023 we will be 
open for shopping on the first 
Saturday of each month, from 10:00 
am - noon. We hope  
this will give a chance to working 
families to access clothes and 
accessories. 

We need your help! On December 22nd, from noon—2:00 
pm we will be having a mini Christmas day and we would 
like to be able to share some small packages of Christmas 
cookies. If you can bake, please consider helping us bring a 
little Christmas cheer to people who are struggling. 

The Cambridge Food Bank will be available on the 2nd 
and 4th Thursdays of the month beginning in 
December. We serve approximately 25 - 30 different 
families on each of these days. We are always looking 
for volunteers to help out. If you’d like to join this fun 
and supportive group please speak with Joni.  
 

Our outreach programs will be 

taking a break, starting on 

December 23rd, but will resume 

with the opening of Hope Clothing 

on Saturday, January 7, 2023 and 

Breakfast on Queen on Monday, 

January 9, 2023. Food bank will be 

available on Thursdays, January 

12th & 26th. TNSS will announce 

the next date after December 8th. 



By Joni Smith 

Outreach (continued) 

Thursday Night Supper & Social (TNSS)  
has started up again! There have been some changes as we start 
up again. Thursday Night Supper & Social will serve a good, 
nutritious, home made meal on the 2nd Thursday of the month. 
The doors open at 5:15 pm, with dinner being served at 5:30 pm. 
The next dinner is on Thursday, December 8th. 

 

 

 

 
Did you know that money raised from gift cards goes back into 

helping the church? 

Restaurants, Clothing Stores, Gas, Grocery shopping: *McDonald’s   

*Tim Horton’s  *Starbucks * Staples   

*Ultimate dinning cards  *Zehrs  *Food Basics *Metro 

* Shell *Esso * Indigo *Cineplex *Gap/Old Navy * Giant Tiger  

 

Orders in November 27th and December 18th 2022 to 

get your orders in time for Christmas! Talk to Laura or 

Patrice if you have any questions!  

We continue to order Fundscrip cards as a 
fundraiser for the church. You can order 
and receive the cards for the same price 
that they are available anywhere, then 
the church receives a percentage of that 
price. Use them to send gifts to loved 
ones or just to make routine purchases. 
Contact the office or let Laura Einwechter 
know if you would like to order some 
cards. 



 

The Back Page 

An answer key to this puzzle will 
appear in the bulletin on 
December 11. 


